White River Valley Broadcasters, Inc.

RADIO STATION KBTA

B. 0. BOX 1112
BATESVILLE, ARKANSAS
July 3, 1963

Maurice W. Nittler
4590 So. Julian
Englewood, Colorado
Dear Sir:

I received your letter reporting reception of our station
July 1, 1963 during our frequency check.

It was nice to hear from you again. Thanks for the best
wishes.

Good luck to you in your future monitoring.

Yours truly

Vernon D, White
Chief Enginecer



